
 

 

 

 

 WE HAVE A NEW CHAIR! 
 
Thank you to all of you who came along to the NSPA meeting earlier this week.  
Katherine Wellings was elected as the new Chair of the NPSA.  Katherine brings 
with her a great deal of experience and we are sure that there are some exciting 
times ahead for the charity.  Thank you so much to Katie Smith for also putting 
herself forward.   Her experience and enthusiasm is exactly what the NPSA needs 
and we have no doubt that her input will be invaluable this year. 
 
 
 

NPSA  

BAG2SCHOOL & UNIFORM DONATIONS 
Bag2School 
Items can be brought to school on Sunday 27th September between 10:30am and 5pm.  Donations cannot 
be accepted outside of these hours.  For full details about what can be donated to Bag2School please look 
here https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect.  Deliver your items to the tent in the carpark in sealed bin 
bags.    Items for Bag2School should be deposited in the right-hand side of the tent. 
 
Second-Hand Uniform 
We will also be taking second-hand uniform donations for future sales.   Bag2School do not accept branded 
uniform items, so please label bags clearly and place in the left-hand side of the tent.      

Got an idea for an event either to raise funds or bring the 
community together? 

Please email npsabath@gmail.com 

FREE MONEY FOR THE NPSA 
 
There are lots of ways in which you can donate to the NPSA for FREE! 

1. Giving machine - start your shopping with Sainsburys, John Lewis, Tesco, Argos (and lots of other major shops) in 
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/newbridge-primary-school/ and a % of your spend will be given to the 
NPSA for FREE! 

2. Amazon Smile - start your shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk, nominate the Newbridge Primary School Association as 
your chosen charity and again a % of your spend will go to the NPSA for FREE.  

3. Company matched giving - it’s worth checking with your employer if they match charity fundraising. If they do, and 
you’d be happy to use your annual allowance to support the NPSA, please email npsabath@gmail.com. 

 

THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD TO 
In the pipeline at the moment are some exciting plans for a half term event, a virtual quiz, the school 
calendar, Christmas cards, Christmas puddings, and a "Light Up Newbridge" trail in the festive season.  
More details to come next week so WATCH THIS SPACE and find out how you can get involved.  
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